
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 
 

 

 

                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

       

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
         

 

Issue No.26 
 20th April 2023 

 

What’s on Next Week…. 
Monday 24th April –  
Music Club 2-3pm and 3-
4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Tuesday 25th April –  
Swimming P5&7 
Piano 
Cricket P6-7 3:15-4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Wednesday 26th April –  
Kids Club – 2-5pm  
Thursday 27th March–  
Flute  
Football Club P4&5 3:15-
4pm 
Kids Club 2-5pm 
Monday 1st May 
School Closed Bank 
Holiday 

Clubs 
 

Monday - Music club with 
Claudia, for P1-7. The children 
loved their first session, with 

lots of cool instruments to 
try. There are still some 
places left (particularly 

P1&2), simply sign up via the 
app.   

 
Tuesday – Cricket for P6&7 

with Mr C.  
 

Thursday – Football for P4&5 
with Mr C.  

 
We hope to squeeze in some  
tag rugby before the end of 

term.  
 
   

Dinner –  
Week 2 

 

P7 Farm Visit 
P7 had a great morning at The 

McIlroy’s Chicken Farm. An 
interesting experience for our 

pupils who learnt a lot from litening 
to Graeme and getting to see 

around the farm.   
A big thankyou to Graeme and 

Rachel for welcoming us to their 
farm.  

26th April  
School will be open, as usual, with 

Sunrise and Kids Club.  

Big Spring Clean 
We had lots of fun during our big spring clean on Tuesday 
and the school grounds are looking fantastic. The children 
were weeding, planting, painting and digging. It is great to 

see our pupils take such pride in their school. Thank you for 
sending in the lovely bedding plants, we promise to look 

after them.  

Coleraine Festival 
The Coleraine festival is in full swing with Gorran pupils already experiencing great 

success. We are very proud of every pupil who gets up on stage and tries their best. 
Remember that you can check times in the Parents Area of the school App. Singing takes 

place in St Patrick’s church and speech and drama is in the town hall.  

Payments 
Thank you for completing the ‘start of term 

payments’ for milk and break etc. 
Could all outstanding payments please be completed 

by Friday 21st April.   

Choral Singing  
P4-7 Girls are performing at the festival next Thursday 

27th April @ 10 am (rough time). They will be transported 
by bus. Parents are very welcome to come and watch the 

performance in the town hall.  

Stars of the Week  
P1/2- Isla for fantastic work on sight words. Michael for 

being kind to others. 
P3/4- Grace for great work with phonics. Matilda for 

settling into Gorran so well. Kallah for being a great friend 
and helping a new classmate settle in. 

P5/6- Darcy, Alexander, Sam & Laura for a super week of 
work. 

P7- Lucas for excellent work on measurement and scale. 
Brooklyn for an excellent painting of bluebells for a 

competition. 


